Shohola Elementary PTA
Staff Membership
2020-2021

Dear SES Staoff,

Please consider joining the PTA this year, we had hardly
any teachers join last year and you were missed! If you join
the PTA for $10.00, at each meeting you attend (virtually to
start) your name will be entered into a drawing exclusively
for SES Staff. The winner will receive a $50.00 reimbursement
from the PTA for school supplies purchased for the
classroom of your choice! If you are a teacher and your
name is picked, you can hand in receipts for already
purchased supplies. In addition, if you become a member
you will be eligible to put in for a wish list request. Thisis a
great way to support our school and get that item you have
been wanting. So join today! If you have any questions
please feel free to contact any PTA Board member. You can

also join online at https://shoholaelementary.memberhub.store/.

Thank you for all you do for our schooll

Sincerely,

The 2020-2021 SES PTA Board
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(Please turn in to the PTA mailbox in the office)






